

RAISE THE MINIMUM WAGE!

Raise the Wage Coalition Peninsula / South Bay

Petition to Local City Councils

Dear City Council Members - Congress has failed to raise the Federal minimum wage. As a result, cities and states around the country are taking it upon themselves to raise the local minimum wage. They understand that full-time workers should not have to struggle to pay their rent or feed their families. California has a statewide minimum wage that is higher than the Federal standard, but it still isn't high enough, especially in areas with high costs of living like ours. That's why **Mountain View**, **Sunnyvale** and **San Jose** have set their own minimum wage levels and ensured that the wage increases automatically with inflation, something that neither the California nor Federal minimums do. We need to take this step in our town, as well. Please take action on behalf of your constituents: **Raise the Wage!**

Name	City	Email Address	l'd like to
			help in my town!

Please return completed petitions to: Peninsula Peace and Justice Center, 305 N. California Ave., Palo Alto, CA 94301 Additional copies of this petition and an online version can be found at www.peaceandjustice.org/wage-petition